Ecological Statement

The existing path is an active pedestrian route along the edge of Forton Lake. It has a concrete path
on one side and flower beds with a mown lawn on the other side. There are no places for birds to
nest due to the low level and sporadic nature of the flower beds and there are no trees that will be
disturbed by the works to raise the walkway. The grass is regularly mown and such it is not a good
environment for slow worms or other reptiles to inhabit. We will of course be mindful of any
observance of any reptiles or other species and will notify our ecological consultants if any are found
during construction.

See Photos below for confirmation of existing flower beds and lawn.
















